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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. I
Division of Licensing
Washington, D. C. 20535

References: (1) 3. F. Opeka letter to B. J. Youngblood, dated August 13,
1985.

(2) W. G. Counsil letter to B. J. Youngblood, dated November 1,
1984.

(3) B. J. Youngblood letter to W. G. Counsil, dated April 11,
1985, transmitting Supplement No. I to the Safety Evaluation
Report for Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3.

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3
Supplement I to NUREG-0737
Control Room Design Review

Addendum No. I to the Summary Report

in Reference (1), Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) indicated that
the Control Room Design Review (CRDR) Addendum Report was scheduled to be
submitted on or about September 3,1985. Accordingly, we hereby submit
Addendum No. I to the CRDR Summary Report. This Addendum Report
addresses the six (6) items identified in the CRDR Summary Report (which was
submitted in Reference (2)) as addendum items, the four (4) items contained in
Section 18.1 of Reference (3), and other items delineated in Appendix 1 of
Reference (3).

We trust that this submittal provides sufficient information to allow the NRC
Staff to determine whether a pre-implementation audit is necessary. If deemed
necessary by the NRC Staff, we are prepared to support a pre-implementation
audit at any time during September,1985.

As indicated in the attached Addendum Report, eleven (11) checklist items
pertaining to the environmental, communications, and computer surveys are not
yet completed, but are scheduled to be completed by the end of October,1985.
Since pertinent design documents have already been reviewed by the CRDR core
team, we do not expect that any safety significant Human Engineering
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Discrepancies (HEDs) will be identified. All HEDs identified will be evaluated in
accordance with the CRDR methodology and summarized in a subsequent
addendum report, which will be submitted prior to fuel load.

We do not believe that receipt of our next addendum report is necessary to allow
the NRC Staff to remove the CRDR as an outstanding item in Reference (3). We
believe sufficient information exists in this submittal to allow that to occur.

Most of the information contained in Enclosures I and 2 in Attachment No.1 is4

of the type which the Westinghouse Electric Corporation customarily maintains
in confidence and withholds from pub!!c disclosure. This information has been
handled and classified proprietary by the Westinghouse Electric Corporation, and
we hereby make application for withholding Enclosures I and 2 in Attachment
No. I from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR2.790.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
et. al.

;

, BY NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
Their Agent,

L/8
KF. Opeka '

Senior Vice President
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] By: W. F. Fee

Executive Vice President
"

i

,

j cc: Dr. S. N. Saba (NRC Human Factors Engineering Branch)

STATE OF CONNECTICUT )
i ) ss. Berlin'

COUNTY OF HARTFORD ).

!

Then personally appeared before me W. F. Fee, who being duly sworn, did state
that he is Executive Vice President of Northeast Nuclear Energy Company, an
Applicant herein, that he is authorized to execute and file the foregoing"

Information in the name and on behalf of the Applicants herein and that the
statements contained in said information are true and correct to the best of his
knowledge and belief. s
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